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Boat Ramp and Dock Renovation Scheduled at Robert J. 
Strickland Memorial Park 

~~Boat ramp will close January 2nd while under construction~~ 
 

PASCO COUNTY, FL ---- Pasco County Parks, Recreation and Natural Resources will close 

the boat ramp and floating dock at Robert J. Strickland Memorial Park on January 2, 2017.  The 

boat ramp, located at 6345 Clark Street, Hudson is being renovated and is estimated to reopen on 

May 23, 2017.  

 

Renovations will provide a larger launching area to better accommodate boaters. Additionally, 

the existing floating dock next to the boat ramp will be replaced with one that contains internal 

pilings to increase mooring space for boaters while launching.   

 

The Anclote River Park boat ramp, located at 1119 Baillies Bluff Rd, Holiday, FL, is an 

alternative boat ramp that can be used while construction is under way at Robert J. Strickland 

Memorial Park.  The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission has a complete list of 

other boat ramps available by clicking on this  link: http://bit.ly/2hNkh9T 

 
The Pasco County Parks, Recreation and Natural Resources Department enhances the quality of life 

for all residents by providing parks and recreation facilities; managing, preserving and protecting 

Pasco County’s environmentally sensitive lands; offering educational activities; conducting 

community outreach; and developing programs and opportunities for everyone to enjoy. The 

administrative office is located at 4111 Land O’ Lakes Boulevard, Suite 202, Land O’ Lakes, Florida, 

34639. You can call us at (813) 929-2760 or visit us online at: http://www.pascocountyfl.net/parks 

to learn more about Pasco County’s beautiful parks, environmental lands and recreation 

opportunities, or to reserve park facilities. 
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Contact: Cristina M. Cordon 

Parks Superintendent 

Office:  813.929.2760 

cmcordon@pascocountyfl.net

  

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE               

December 28, 2016 
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